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7th November 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Year 12 CCEA November Modules 2023 

 

We would like to wish your daughter well in her upcoming modules. We know the girls have been working 

hard in preparing for their examinations. 

 

We would be grateful if you would please discuss the following with your daughter: 

• The need to get a good night’s sleep before her examination and to eat breakfast before coming into 

school 

• Students need to be in school promptly for 8.50am for examinations scheduled to begin at 9.15am  

• If a student is ill and unable to sit the examination parents need to contact the school to make us 

aware of the situation 

• Students need to familiarise themselves with the seating plans displayed on the Examination 

Noticeboard 

• School bags and all belongings should be left in designated room prior to start of examination 

• Mobile phones, watches and air pods/ear buds etc need to be left inside school bags 

• No blazers or scarves are allowed in the examination room 

• Full School Uniform must be worn for Public Examinations 

 

Students will have permission to go home after the examination if parents can make arrangements to 

collect their daughters. 

We would like to thank you for your ongoing support, and we wish your daughter every success. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

____________________________ 
Ms McLaughlin 
Principal 

Celebrating 65 Years of Education 
1957 - 2022 

 ‘Every Child Matters’ 


